
Oktoberfest  Runs Around Campus:
The weather was perfect  with temperatures  in the low 70s when
runners  went off  the l ine for  the 5K on Sept.  8.  More than 250
runners  of  al l  ages  took part .  The overal l  winner for  women was
Leah Kohlbacher with a t ime of  20:37.  First  place in the men’s
divis ion went to Ian Shear with a t ime of  18:19.  The after-race
party is  considered Buffalo’s  best  with great  German food,  beer  by
Hofbraushaus Buffalo and music  by The Polka Boyz.  Mark your
calendars  for  next  year’s  Oktoberfest ,  Friday,  September 6,  2024.

Campus Shutt le  Shines  at  Labor Day Parade!
On Monday,  Sept.  4,  The Brothers  of  Mercy staff  marched in the
Clarence Center  Volunteer  Fire  Department’s  Labor Day Parade.
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Corporate Compliance Page on the Website :
The updated Corporate Compliance overview and pol ic ies  is  now
avai lable  on our website  at  the l ink below, which is  located in the
upper r ight  corner of  the home page under the “About“
tab:BrothersofMercy.org/corporate-compliance
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Campus Update from CEO Peter Eimer:
100 Years of Service to the Elderly in Western New York 

   The Brothers of Mercy is proud to be celebrating our 100th year of caring for the 
elderly in Western New York! As senior living is becoming a more common need 
because of the demographics of a rapidly aging population, we continue to be 
the leader in all phases of care.
   Within the past seven years, a full continuum of care has been completed on our 
campus. With new independent living at Montabaur Heights, new Assisted Living & 
Memory Care at Sacred Heart Home and a new Outpatient Therapy Clinic, our 
complete line of services makes our campus a “one stop shop” for seniors seeking 
quality of life as they age.
   However, none of this would be possible without the dedication of our teammates who care for our residents
every day. Our team has been stretched to the max over the past 3-4 years, dealing with (we hope) a once-in-a-
lifetime pandemic, an industry-wide workforce shortage and residents with more complex medical conditions
than ever before at this level of care. All of this has put an incredible strain on everyone, but especially our front-
line caregivers.
   As a nonprofit organization, there is not an “owner” who collects profits from operating the campus. Any
money earned is put right back into the campus facilities and salaries. In the past year, we have been working on
increasing the amount insurers pay us for care, as well as pushing for increases in Medicaid payments from New
York State. Any success we have in increasing reimbursement is used mainly for pay increases for our team, with
a smaller amount going into building repairs and maintenance. We will continue to push for better
reimbursement for the quality care delivered by our 5-Star Campus so that any increases we receive can be passed
on to all who work here.

Thank you for the great care you continue to deliver to 
the sick and elderly of Western New York!



The Brothers of Mercy Wellness Campus began the official
countdown to its centennial anniversary with a gathering of staff and
volunteers on Wednesday, August 9 to form an outline of 100. The
Brothers from Trier, Germany also participated during their visit. 

The official centennial date is June 26, 
2024, marking the 100th anniversary 
of when six brothers arrived in Buffalo 
from Montabaur, Germany to provide 
care for sick and elderly residents. 

 Throughout the next 10 months, staff and volunteers will organize
events and activities for patients, residents and the community to
share in the celebration, including hosting Oktoberfest on Friday,
Sept. 8, serving German-themed food at the facilities, recognizing
100-year-old residents, having a football and chili festival, and
planting memorial tree planting along the driveway between Trier
Woods Apartments and Sacred Heart Home. The year-long festivities
will culminate in a jubilee event on the Wellness Campus next June.

“This year marks a very special time to honor our organization’s
achievement of providing compassionate care to Western New Yorkers
for 100 years,” said Peter Eimer, Chief Executive Officer. “Our staff
has embraced the planning for a variety of activities for the campus
and the community. Looking back on the significant milestones and
expansion over the decades is very rewarding to our staff and
supporters. It shows how the commitment to caring for people and
helping improve quality of life created such a respected tradition with
innovative rehabilitation methods and high standards of service.” “
\It is also an opportunity to reflect on the growth we have experienced
over the last several years to deliver comfort for so many more people
as they age in the most appropriate and effective setting.” 

For more information, visit BrothersofMercy.org/Centennial.
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Let the Centennial Celebration Begin! Walk for  Alzheimer’s :

   Our campus team part ic ipated in he
Alzheimer 's  Associat ion Walk to End
Alzheimer 's  on Saturday,  Sept.  30 at
the Buffalo Outer  Harbor.  The team
raised more than $3,400 for the walk!
   Sacred Heart  Home is  home to 32
beautiful  spir i ts  l iv ing with one form
or another of  dementia as  wel l  as  the
various stages of  dementia that  can be
found throughout our Ski l led Nursing
Faci l i ty.  
   We at  The Brothers  of  Mercy,  as
wel l  as  the general  community,  re ly  on
the services  provided by the
Alzheimer 's  Associat ion,  and are
honored to be a part  of  this  difference
making movement.  
   We offer  a  heart-  f i l led "Thank You”
in advance for your considerat ion in
supporting our team's  efforts  to ass ist
the local  and national  communit ies !
Follow this  l ink to donate on behalf  of
the Brothers  of  Mercy Team members
part ic ipating in the walk.  
   The team leader was Mike Perez,
Assistant  Director of  Health Services
at  Sacred Heart  Home!  

100 T-Shirts  Avai lable  in  Gift  Shops:
The Centennial  Celebration “100” T-
shirts  are avai lable  in a variety of  s izes
for $15 in the gift  shops at  the Ski l led
Nursing Faci l i ty,  Montabaur Heights  &
Sacred Heart  Home. Spread the word to
your family,  fr iends and neighbors!

https://brothersofmercy.org/centennial/


ConnectLife  Vis i ts  Nursing Faci l i ty  for  Blood Drive:e:  
Thank you to everyone who part ic ipated in our ConnectLife  blood
drive on Thursday,  Aug.  17 at  the Ski l led Nursing & Rehabil i tat ion
Center!  The drive helped save the l ives  of  57 local  patients .

Nursing Center  July & August  Employees of  the Month:h :
Lauren Sawyer – Social  Worker at  s ince 8/2020
Linda Umphreyvi l le  – Social  worker s ince 8/1986

We are very fortunate to have these long-term social  workers  in
our BOM family.  They are f lexible  to where they work in the
faci l i ty  when needed.  They are both very devoted to our
residents/patients  and to the respect ive famil ies .  Lauren and Linda
are very conscientious about res ident  r ights  and are both very
confidential .  They always put the interest  and needs of  our
residents/patients  f irst .  Thank you for your hard work and
dedication.  Congratulat ions Lauren and Linda!
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Brothers  of  Mercy Offers  Muffuletta Mix to Regional  Businesses:
Do you know of  any small  shops,  grocery stores  and specialty
stores  that  might be interested in purchasing The Brothers  of
Mercy New Orleans-Style  Regular and Spicy Muffuletta Olive
Mixes (16 ounce jars)  that  pair  nicely with crackers  and baguettes
or a top pizza and subs.  All  proceeds from our sales  benefit
patient  care on our campus.  

For each 12-jar  case,  the wholesale  price  is  $90/case.  Please note
del ivery charges may apply depending on location.  If  you can refer
a business,  please contact  Al Caci  at  716-759-6985,  Ext.  258 or
email  acaci@brothersofmercy.org or  Liam O’Mahony at
lomahony@brothersofmercy.org,  Ext.  450 .  For more information,
please vis i t  BrothersofMercy.org/ol ive-products .  

Peter Eimer Honored by Business First at C-Level Awards:
On Thursday, Oct. 5, Peter Eimer was honored by the Business First of Buffalo
as a member of the Class of 2023 C-Level Excellence awards at the Powerhouse
event center in Buffalo. Congratulations Peter! 

Sister Patricia Burkhard, OSF Honored by the Diocese of Buffalo:
 On Oct. 5, Sister Patricia Burkard, OSF, Governing Board 
Chair for The Brothers of Mercy, was honored by the 
foundation of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Buffalo at the 
Curé of Ars Awards at Salvatore’s. The event honors those 
whose lives reflect the qualities of Christian dedication and 
service that marked the life of St. John Vianney. 

The award is presented annually to individuals and organizations who are
committed to healing those in need of God's reconciling love, a willingness to
contribute their gifts towards pastoral care — especially for the needy and poor
— and a commitment to the Church as a primary instrument for the divine-
human encounter. The Brothers of Mercy and our Wellness Campus
communities congratulate Sister Patricia and her co-honoree, Fr. James C.
Croglio. Thank you for your dedication to the Church and the Roman Catholic
Diocese of Buffalo.

Rocketcup Coffee and Stamm Law
Sponsoring Campus Trees:
Rocketcup Coffee launched a
community project  with Stamm Law
Firm to support  our campus project  to
plant  trees  on Earth Day in Apri l  as
part  of  the year- long centennial
celebration.  Vis i t  Rocketcupcoffee.com
to purchase coffee and $1 from each bag
wil l  go towards planting trees  on our
campus!  



On July 18, the Sacred Heart Home staff was 
pleased to welcome the Uhlman family as
they dedicated the beauty salon to Marcella
Uhlman, who was a Sacred Heart resident.
The dedication was made possible by a
generous gift from the family to The Brothers
of Mercy Wellness Campus. Thank you to
the Uhlman family for this wonderful gift to
honor Marcella!

Community Support Boosts Give 716 Day: 
The Brothers of Mercy Foundation received 
nearly $2,000 in donations on the third
annual community giving day on Monday, 
July 16. Thank you to everyone who
participated in the initiative or shared it
through social media.
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Sacred Heart Home Salon Named in Honor of Marcella Uhlmann
Culinary Teams Shine 
at  Taste  of  Clarence:

Despite  the rain that  hit  The Taste
of  Clarence on Monday,  Aug.  7  at
the Town Park,  the Brothers  of
Mercy cul inary teams prepared
some amazing food from Skil led
Nursing,  Sacred Heart  Home and
Montabaur Heights  to showcase to
the community!  

Montabaur Heights  Team Dazzles  
at  Taste  of  the Network WNY:

On July 18,  the Montabaur Heights
team showcased i ts  talents  at  the
Taste  of  the Network presented by
the Network in Aging at  the
Amherst  Senior Center.  The event
benefited the Jerry Flaschner
Scholarship Fund and featured the
cul inary ski l ls  of  local  long-term
care faci l i t ies .  

Thank you to Maggie Danzer,
Just in Fi l ipski ,  and Warren Drew
(and his  daughter  Adrienne,  a
caterer  vis i t ing from Florida!)  for
preparing a great  lunch for health
care providers.  

Maggie O'Toole,  Marcel la 's
daughter,  Frank Uhlman,
Marcel la 's  husband,  and Liz
Berg,  Marcel la 's  daughter.  

The Boys of  Summer Rock the Campus:
The Boys of  Summer vis i ted campus for a free community
concert  on Aug.  17.  Formed in 1991,  The band made i ts
debut at  the Harbour River Cafe in Buffalo and grew into a
ful l - t ime entertainment attract ion and is  recognized as  one of
the hardest-working bands in Western New York,  as
evidenced by their  induction into The Buffalo Music  Hall  of
Fame in 2015.  The band performed Top 40,  rock,  pop,  dance,
country and oldies .  The event  was sponsored by Life  Storage,
Family Choice of  New York,  Highgate Medical  Group,  Joe
Basi l  Chevrolet  and Buffalo Pharmacy.  



Sacred Heart  Home Celebrates  Betty Flatau’s  35th Anniversary!
The Sacred Heart  Home staff  made a special  memory board to
celebrate Betty Flatau's  35th anniversary of  l iv ing in Sacred Heart
Home. She moved in on August  14,  1988.  Cheers  to Betty!

Skil led Nursing Receives  Staff ing Recognit ion:  
In August,  The Brothers  of  Mercy Wellness  Campus was recognized by
the New York State  Department of  Health for  being in compliance and
exceeding the minimum staff ing requirements  at  i ts  Ski l led Nursing &
Rehabil i tat ion Center.  The faci l i ty  has consistently maintained a
highly effect ive staff-to-patient  rat io while  also recruit ing new nurses
and aides  to address  the needs of  current  and future patients .

“Receiving this  recognit ion from the Department of  Health gives  our
staff  great  pride.  Our dedicated staff  always maintains our f ive-star
level  of  care and service to our patients  as  they enjoy a happy work-
l i fe  balance,” said Teresa Dil lsworth ,  Executive Director of  the Ski l led
Nursing and Rehabil i tat ion Center.  “We recently welcomed new nurses
and aides  who have quickly embraced their  key roles  in upholding our
mission of  ensuring the del ivery of  supportive,  compassionate care for
Western New Yorkers  in a heal ing environment.”
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Brothers of Mercy Scarecrow Featured on Main & Bank St:
Our campus is participating in the annual Clarence Hollow Association’s
Scarecrow Contest down Main Street. Our scarecrow this year is a nurse on a
bike as a tribute to our origins of providing compassionate care on bicycles in
Buffalo 100 years ago. Check it out as you drive down Main Street in the
Hollow. Thanks to Fran, Ashley and Lauren for putting our scarecrow
together!

Ransom Road Closure Through June 2024:
A reminder that the Ransom Road bridge over the Thruway will remain
closed until June 2024.For vehicles heading south past our campus, detours
will be posted to use Tillman Road to Wehrle Road to travel west and Jones
Road to Billo Road to Stage Road to travel east.

Human Resources  Hosting Trunk-or-Treat  on Sat. ,  Oct.  7:
Kick off  the Halloween season on Saturday,  Oct.  7  with the 2nd
Annual  BOM Trunk or Treat!  Located outside the BOM Center  we
wil l  have games,  act ivit ies ,  refreshments,  and of  course trunk or
treat ing!  This  is  a  free event  for  the campus and community.  Please
bring your fr iends and famil ies  and be sure to dress  up as  there is  a
costume contest !  We are looking for volunteers  to decorate their  cars
and pass  out  treats .  TEXT 716-421-1932 for more information about
the event  and how to part ic ipate!

Advisory Counci l  Meeting~ Wed.,  Nov.  8,  5:30 p.m.,  at
Montabaur Height
Caritas  Awards Gala ~ Thursday,  May 9,  2024 at
Salvatore’s  Ital ian Gardens
Oktoberfest  ~Friday,  Sept.  6,  2024

Foundation Events  ~ Save the Dates!  



In May,  res idents  of  Montabaur Heights  held their  second annual  basket  raff le !
This  year the proceeds benefitted the res idents  of  Montabaur to be put towards
Enrichment.  Next  year we wil l  pick a charity to donate to.  
We held our Annual  Ladies  Tea in May as  the ladies  of  Montabaur enjoyed
specialty teas,  tea sandwiches,  hats ,  g loves and a s l ide show. 
We honored the men of  Montabaur in June with a manly,  hearty luncheon with
beer and good company!  
Summer Campfires  were a big hit  again this  year!  Every Wednesday residents
enjoyed a campfire  complete  with l ive music  and S’mores!  
Our Summer Picnic  was a huge success!  We offered a fantast ic  buffet ,  sundae
bar for  dessert ,  l ive  music,  caricature drawings,  games and prizes!  
The week of  September 18 kicked off  our Annual  Spir i t  Week that  featured a
road tr ip-themed dinner with a menu with tast ings from al l  over the world.
Residents  shared their  past  vacations with each other.  Each day of  the week had
a dress  theme and special  table  topics  each night  at  dinner.  

Vince’s  Viewpoint  at  Tr ier  Woods:
By V ince  Dunston ,  Execut ive  D i rector

   As I  ref lect  on how to surmise events  that  have transpired from the start  of  
this  year unti l  now, at  the Trier  Woods Apartments,  I  can’t  help but feel  privi leged
with having the opportunity to work shoulder to shoulder with my team. Whether
it  was the adversity they faced with the bl izzard and i ts  aftermath,  the loss  of
tenured residents  e i ther  to their  f inal  rest ing place or  transit ion to ass isted l iving,
or the dai ly  r igors  which at  t imes brought unforeseen occurrences and chal lenges -
our team endured!  
   I t  i s  with certainty we’ve experienced more success  than adversity and i t ’s
attr ibuted to the dedicat ion,  commitment and genuine care our team has for  one
another and our res idents.  It ’s  these personal  characterist ics  which make a
profound difference,  not  only at  Trier  Woods,  but  on our entire  campus.
   Trier  Woods res idents  certainly kept  busy this  summer with a variety of  fun-
f i l led act ivit ies  and excit ing events.  In June,  July and August,  they enjoyed Ice
Cream Socials ,  which included del ic ious bui ld-your-own sundaes,  Root Beer Floats
and Creamsicle  Floats.  The bright  and cheery Sunroom was a pleasant location for
these popular “warm weather” gatherings.  
   Numerous music  performances,  inside and outdoors,  also took place this  summer.
Trier  Woods hosted Rick Strusienski  in June,  Sentimental  Journey 
as  wel l  as  Step In Time in July,  and Dennis  Rei l ly  in August.  There were 
plenty of  smiles  and clapping hands as  music  f i l led the air .
   Games with prizes  at  Outdoor Fun & Sun events,  an early evening campfire  with
snacks served and savored,  and fr iendly conversat ions shared during Campus Walk
& Talk outings al l  contributed to a meaningful  and memorable summer for the
residents  at  Trier  Woods Apartments.     

Ashl ie ‘s  Announcements from Montabaur Heights:
By Ash l ie  Koh lhagen ,  Execut ive  D i rector

   Montabaur Heights  is  pleased to provide i ts  res idents  with a wide variety of
amenit ies  and services.  Whether i t  i s  our f ive-star  restaurant,  convenient
transportat ion or enrichment calendar,  res idents  appreciate  the many benefits
associated with belonging to an exceptional  l iv ing community.  
   With 110 apartments  and approximately 120 residents,  fr iendly conversat ion,
ongoing social izat ion,  and a strong sense of  community are al l  a  part  of  the
Montabaur Heights  experience.  There is  always something good happening at
Montabaur Heights!  Our res idents  had a fun-f i l led summer with these act ivit ies :  
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Congratulat ions to TiffanyJo Degenhardt:
Tiffany Jo Degenhardt ,  a  former nurse manager and current  per  diem nursing 
supervisor,  recently attained her cert i f icat ion as  a  gerontological  nurse from the 
American Nurses  Credential ing Center.  Congratulat ions to Tiffany on this  great  
achievement!

New Nursing Home Newsletter  Highl ights  Exceptional  Team Members:
  -  Newsletter  wi l l  recognized employees who have had posit ive comments given 
about them by other team members,  managers,  supervisors,  res idents  or  their  
famil ies !
  -  This  new recognit ion is  an example of  great  teamwork and posit ivity!
   Any team members  who are recognized wi l l  be  entered in  a  monthly drawing for  a  prize!
                          
August  Team Highl ights :
Dante Caruana,  CNA, 2W  -  a  recent  trainee of  Dante’s  commented,  “great  instructor!” on their  30-day
evaluation!  Nice job Dante!

Jayanna Howard,  LPN, 3W -  a  trainee working with Jayanna said “she goes above and beyond and was so
patient”!  Excel lent!

Fantasia Jacobs,  CNA, 3E & Bethany Helmincik,  CNA, 3E -  Both were recognized for their  awesome
teamwork and ‘get  i t  done” posit ive att i tude on a chal lenging Friday morning!  Good work does not  go
unnoticed!  Thank you both!

Jess  Wagner LPN 3E & Jayanna Howard,  LPN, 3W -  Many thanks for  organizing the newly del ivered pi l ls
packs on the units !  You rock!

Sasha Gay Pryce-Needham, RN, 4W -  Recognized for your posit ive att i tude and teamwork!  You are
complimented by another nurse for  always being helpful  and doing your part  to get  those admissions done!
Your work ethic  is  commendable and appreciated!

Stephanie  Schaffer ,  CNA, 2W -  Your work as  the Senior CNA was recognized for sett ing a good example,
being proactive and super organized!  “everything runs so smoothly when Steph is  here”!  Way to go
Stephanie!

Estrel la  Mancia-Beckwith,  CNA, 4W -  A discharged patient  sent  a  letter  mentioning you by name as  
“Aide par excel lence!  Your great  care,  kindness  and customer service is  appreciated!

Nell ie  Moore,  CNA/Unit  Clerk,  3W -  Your teamwork and f lexibi l i ty  when f i l l ing in for  unit  c lerks on vacation
was recognized by the nurse managers!  They say you rock!

Darren Kumero,  Housekeeping -  Takes a lot  of  pride in his  work!  Always working hard!

David Woskowicz,  LPN, Katie  Strohm, LPN, Arianna Evans,  LPN, 4W -  A HUGE thumbs up to al l  of  you for
complet ing and returning David’s  New Hire Competency packet  BEFORE his  orientat ion is  complete!
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Skilled Nursing & Rehabilitation Center News
                            By Teresa Dillsworth, Executive Director



Sacred Heart  Home celebrated Betty Flatau’s  35th anniversary of  l iv ing
there on August  14.  The staff  hosted a party with cake on Sept.  14 during
the commemoration of  National  Assisted Living Week  from September 10-
16,  which featured different  act ivit ies  for  res idents  each day:

Monday,  Sept.  11 (Red White  and Blue att ire)
•  Beach vol ley bal l  in  vis i tor  parking lot  
•  Ice  cream social  in Event Center  

Tuesday,  Sept.  12 (Centennial  T-shirt)
•  History of  BOM parts  1  and 2 in common rooms
• History of  BOM part  3  in both common rooms 

Wednesday,  Sept.  13 (Brothers  of  Mercy gear)
•  Entertainment with Tony Pedula 

Thursday,  Sept.  14 (bright/fun att ire)
•  Betty’s  Party Event Center  
•  Outdoor Fun and Games in vis i tor  parking lot  

Friday,  Sept.  15 (Buffalo Bi l ls  gear)
•  Campfire  on Woodlands and Hidden Pines patio with s ’mores!

Trick-or-Treating October 27 at  6  p.m.  at  SHH  -  s taff  are  encouraged with
bring their  famil ies  as  wel l  as  vis i tors.  Please donate candy at  front desk.
All  candy wil l  be distr ibuted to our res idents.  

Memory Care did a drum circle  lead by our MC coordinator Kathy Clark
– i t  was a big hit !

On Sept 21,  one of  our res idents’  daughters  named Dawn came to do
storytel l ing at  3:30 p.m. in the Event Center.  

Would you l ike to rent  a  book? Clarence Mobile  Book Store comes every 4th
Thursday of  the month at  2  p.m.
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Sacred Heart Home Celebrated National Assisted Living Week 
By Mindee McDonald, Executive Director



Article  Reprinted from September Buffalo Healthy Living:
Outpatient  Rehabi l i tat ion Therapy -  PT, OT & Speech in  One Location

By Annette  Pinder

There are many health celebrations,  but  one many are unfamil iar  with is  National  
Rehabil i tat ion Awareness,  highl ighted from September 18-24.  

Brothers  of  Mercy Wellness  Campus (BOM) is  part icularly proud of  the Russel l  J .  
Salvatore Outpatient  Therapy Clinic  at  i ts  beautiful  Clarence campus.  Cl inic  
Director Lauren Grawe,  PT, DPT is  a  treat ing therapist  who oversees  the program
and its  patients .  Grawe explains that  what makes the c l inic  unique is  that  three 
different  types of  therapies  — physical  therapy,  occupational  therapy,  and speech 
therapy are avai lable  from one location.  She says,  “This  is  important because,  
depending upon a person’s  i l lness  or  injury,  they may require  al l  three therapies.  
This  is  especial ly  true for  those who suffer  from stroke or a traumatic  brain injury.”

So,  what  are the three types of  therapies,  and who needs them? 

Outpatient  physical  therapy:  Physical  therapists  (PTs)  help people with various orthopedic and
neurologic  condit ions.  PTs help al leviate  acute and chronic pain and improve muscle  strength,
coordination,  mobil i ty,  balance and range of  motion ski l ls  fol lowing injury or i l lness.  Patients  receive a
customized,  one-on-one treatment program based on their  individual  needs and goals ,  a long with
education on self-management.

Outpatient  occupational  therapy:  Occupational  therapists  (OTs)  help ref ine and optimize a patient’s  f ine-
motor ski l ls  and dexterity so that  they can get  back to loving what they do.  OTs help ease pain,  improve
strength,  balance and range of  motion ski l ls .  People who often benefit  from OT are those who have
suffered a stroke,  hand,  or  upper extremity injury,  or  have visual  f ie ld def ic i ts .  The OT program
special izes  in acute injuries ,  neurological  def ic i ts  and stroke,  chronic pain management,  low vis ion
treatment,  and work-related injuries .

Outpatient  speech therapy:  Speech therapists  (SLPs)  assess  speech and language development,  and treat
disorders  surrounding speech,  language,  swal lowing,  memory and cognit ion,  which can typical ly  result
from stroke,  head injuries  ( including concussion or traumatic  brain injury),  and neurological  diseases
( including Parkinson’s  and Mult iple  Sclerosis) .  SLPs develop customized programs for those who have
suffered from a stroke or other injury to help them re- learn how to communicate through speaking and
reading.  

They also assist  people who have chal lenges with chewing or swal lowing during meals  (dysphagia) ,
expressing themselves,  or  understanding the spoken or written word.  SLPs also help individuals  improve
their  memory ski l ls  so patients  can better  manage their  medications,  problem-solving ski l ls ,  be safe  at
home.  BOM’s New York State  l icensed SLPs are cert i f ied to provide neuromuscular  e lectr ical
st imulat ion,  a  cutt ing-edge technology that  helps strengthen the vocal  cords and throat  muscles ,  to help
restore patients ’  vocal  power and improve their  communication.

Brothers  of  Mercy’s  Russel l  J .  Salvatore Outpatient  Therapy Clinic  is  open to adults  in WNY, ages 18
and older,  and accepts  most  insurances.  If  you are suffer ing from chronic pain;  nerve damage or a
neurological  or  memory disorder;  vert igo or dizziness;  headaches;  carpal  tunnel  syndrome;  neck,  back,
or hip pain;  a  sports  injury;  stroke,  dysphagia,  or  a  traumatic  brain injury;  or  are recovering from a
surgical  procedure,  and would l ike to feel  better ,  cal l  716-759-7680 to schedule  a  tour.  Learn more at
https: / /brothersofmercy.org/outpatient-therapy-cl inic .  
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Congratulations to Our Employees Celebrating Anniversaries!  
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Congratulations to Our Employees Celebrating Anniversaries!  
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Congratulations to Our Employees Celebrating Anniversaries!  

Upcoming General Orientations:
10/9     11/13     12/4 

 10/23    11/27     12/18
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Welcome to Our New Employees from June Through September!
                            (Yellow signifies rehired employees)  
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Welcome to Our New Employees from June Through September!
                            (Yellow signifies rehired employees)  
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Welcome to Our New Employees from June Through September!
                            (Yellow signies rehired employees)  


